
       March 6, 2006 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
  
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
 

Re: Proposed Tariff Changes to PSC No. 119 – Electricity 
Revisions to Application for Outdoor Lighting Service   
 
 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 The enclosed revised leaf, issued by New York State Electric & 
Gas Corporation (“NYSEG” or the “Company”), is hereby transmitted for filing in 
compliance with the requirements of the New York State Public Service Commission 
(“Commission”).   
 

PSC No. 119 – Electricity, Schedule for Electricity Service 
Leaf No. 33, Revision 1 

 
Effective: May 22, 2006. 
 

The Company is proposing changes to Leaf 33 which contains the Form of 
Application for Outdoor Lighting Service.  The information on the proposed revised 
application has been reorganized and streamlined to conform to the recently unbundled 
Outdoor Lighting rate structure that was implemented with NYSEG’s new Customer 
Care and Service billing system.  
 
Publication 
 

The Company requests that the requirement of § 66(12)(b) of Public Service Law 
and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 as to newspaper publication be waived because these are minor 
revisions that would not be readily understood by, or of interest to, the general body of 
customers.  Also, the new application will be provided to customers who request 
installation of an Outdoor Light.  
  

A State Administrative Procedures Act Notice is enclosed for publication in the 
State Bulletin. 
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Company Contacts 
 

Please direct any questions pertaining to this filing to Susan Glann at (607) 762-
7265 or to me at (607) 762-7341. 
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
       Christine M. Stratakos 
       Manager, Pricing & Analysis 
       Rates & Regulatory Economics 
 
Enclosures 
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